
Welcome Back to School
Rabbit Creek Elementary

Principal Update:
Rabbit Creek Families,

Welcome Back to School! It is with great excitement that I write to you as the new principal of Rabbit
Creek Elementary for the 2023-24 school year.

My name is Ashley Bais, and I am eager to start this school year, as we have many exciting things
planned! I am finishing up my 11th year in the Anchorage School District. I have previously served as
the Assistant Principal at Sand Lake Elementary and Creekside Elementary, and have had many years
of experience as an Instructional Coach, General Education Teacher, and as a Special Education
Teacher. In addition to my teaching roles, I have worked numerous summer programs within the
district, such as 21st Century, English Language Learning, Migrant Education and Summer Learning
Programs to assist students in their academic, social, and cultural goals.

The Anchorage School District will be initiating PLC LATE START MONDAYS, starting one hour later at
10:00 AM. Rabbit Creek teachers and staff will be engaging in meaningful collaboration within
Professional Learning Communities during this late start, collaborating and working on school goals
to provide a safe and academic environment for your students. Student drop off will begin at 9:50 on
MONDAYS. Student drop off will be at our normal time of 8:50 TUESDAYS through FRIDAYS. To find out
more, click here: https://www.asdk12.org/schoolstart2023

Rabbit Creek will be hosting our Back to School Event: Meet the Teacher on Wednesday, August 16th
from 5:00 to 6:00 pm. This event will be held within the building so families can chat with our Parent
Teacher Association PTA, see their class list, meet their teacher in their classrooms, and have a
popsicle with the principal!

https://www.asdk12.org/schoolstart2023


I am committed to embracing the positive traditions and practices that are already in place at Rabbit
Creek, while working diligently to ensure success for the future years to come. My door is always open
to you, and I sincerely welcome your input and support. I am excited about all we will accomplish
together for our students and look forward to celebrating our collective success this upcoming school
year.

As we get ready for the first day of school, I sit here and remember why the first day of school has
always been one of my favorite days of the school year. On that first day, there are always joy,
nervousness, fear, and exciting feelings that surface. As educators, we look forward to the day we see
your children’s smiles for the first time this school year! We embrace our students and families and we
gear up for a successful school year.

Here is to a great 2023-2024 school year with our Rabbit Creek Families!

Ashley Bais
Rabbit Creek Principal
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Student PICK UP/
DROP OFF
Please drop off students in
the designated drop off
zone. If you would like to
come in, please park in the
designated parking lot.

Within a School Zone
Be alert
Drive Slowly
Be prepared to stop
Put cell phones away
Abide school person for
safety

Traffic Jam
Please help us, help you!
Rabbit Creek staff will be
working collaboratively to
create a fast, systematic
drop/off pick up routine.
Please abide school
personnel for faster
transition times, while
keeping student safety a
priority. THANK YOU for your
assistance!
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Contact Us:

13650 Lake Otis Pkwy, Anchora… bais_ashley@asdk12.org

(907) 742-5700 asdk12.org/rabbitcreek
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